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PROFESSIONAL ENGAGEMENT AND IMPACT LEAD

The ABAJ team are pleased to share that Jenny Kartupelis has
joined the project as the Professional Engagement and Impact
lead. She will be facilitating practice and policy change through
collaborative approaches. 

As a consultant on the project she will be dedicating a day a month
to facilitate impact from the research project, providing strategic
and operational oversight, she will lead, maintain and develop the
Professional advisory group (PAG) to support the team in
delivering impact targeting professional audiences to bring about
positive change.

NEXT...  Seeking 10 intergenrational families to participante in interviews!

PREPARATION IS UNDERWAY FOR FAMILY INTERVIEWS

BRAG members Aminur and Faruk, ABAJ team members Bashir
and Leena have joined the OU team to undertake co-analysis of
the probin interview transcripts. They first met to identify some
codes (emerging themes) together, from which a Codebook has
been developed.

In pairs, the team are working through a number of transcripts to
apply the codes from the Codebook to each transcript. Firstly,
they are reading through the transcripts on their own and
coding. Then they are meeting in their pairs to discuss their input
and then agree on codes between them. They are also dicussing
to see if there are any new codes emerging. 

As the phase of interviews with the 80 individual Probins
comes to an end, the ABAJ team are preparing for the 10
interviews with families who live in intergenerational homes.

This preparation requires developing questions to ask the
families and thinking about how to find interested families
from the four boroughs. Support from BRAG to find the 10
families will be most welcome!


